
 

End of Life Announcement SR-X-MC 
Replacement Oxygen Sensor  

10/24/2014  

At Honeywell Analytics, we’re constantly evaluating and updating our product line to 
meet the evolving gas detection needs of customers around the world. In some cases, 
this means discontinuing an offering and focusing our efforts on others. 

The original GasAlertMicroClip and the GasAlertMax XT multi-gas detectors have been 
discontinued for several years and service and replacement components for these 
products are increasingly more difficult to obtain. Accordingly, the SR-X-MC oxygen 
replacement sensor will no longer be available to order after December 30, 2014. 

Alternative Offering 
Unfortunately there is no replacement sensor available, so users of detector versions 
which use the oxygen sensor should migrate to one of the available replacement 
models. The newer, improved models of these portable multi-gas detectors are 
available to help you improve safety, ensure compliance and manage costs while 
relying on the ease of use and worker safety you know and expect from BW 
Technologies by Honeywell. 

If you are using the original GasAlertMicroClip, choose the GasAlertMicroClip XL. 
If you are using the GasAlertMax XT, choose the GasAlertMax XT II. 

Last Order Date 
The last order date for the SR-X-MC replacement oxygen sensor will be December 30, 
2014. We will accept orders based on material availability. 
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Service and Support 
We will continue to offer service components for these detectors on a limited basis as 
availability allows. 


